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19th November 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At this time of year we start to share with the children the Nativity Story and learn about 
the meaning of Christmas.  
 
As we are unfortunately not able to invite you into school to watch your child perform 
their nativity this year we plan to create a short video of all the classes telling the story. 
This will then be uploaded to the school website and sent to parents and carers via Weduc 
for you to enjoy. As a school we are trying to find ways to involve you with what your 
children have been doing whilst continuing to follow the current guidelines in order to stay 
safe.  
 
As this is a new method of sharing our children’s work with you and is not covered by the 
current parental permissions we are asking parents and carers to notify us if you are 
unhappy with your child’s image being shown in this way.  All children will be included, 
however, if you prefer for your child’s image not to be in view on the video, please notify 
your child’s class teacher, or message via Weduc or info@garlinge.kent.sch.uk. If we are 
not informed to the contrary we will consider that you have consented. 
 
We look forward to showing you the results of all of the children’s hard work. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Bentley (RB) Miss Kemp (Nur) Miss Mutton (RD) Mrs Keegan (RD) Miss Stannard (RA) 
 
(Early Years Foundation Stage Teachers) 
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I do not give consent for my child’s image being displayed on either the school website or 
via Weduc. 
 
Child’s Name _________________________  Class ________ 
 
Parent/Carers Name _________________________________ 
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